
Thanks for getting in touch Kevin 
I was just trying to work out which email to send them to. 

Did you mean to say ‘modified proposal’?
I wasn’t aware we had modified our original DA submission?
Or did you mean ‘proposed modifications’ ? 

Cheers
Melita

Sent: 19/11/2019 3:47:27 PM
Subject: Re: Notification signage for





Sent from my iPhone

On 19 Nov 2019, at 1:49 pm, Kevin Short wrote:

Dear Melita,

As per the attached letter, could you please forward correspondence (i.e. notification signage 
photo) in relation to the modified proposal?

Thank you.

Kind Regards

Kevin Short
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